Essex Region Conservation

the place for life



admin@erca.org P.519.776.5209 F.519.776.8688 360 Fairview Avenue West Suite 311, Essex, ON N8M 1Y6

February 24, 2022

City of Windsor

Town of Amherstburg
Town of Essex
Town of Kingsville
Town of LaSalle
Municipality of Leamington
Municipality of Lakeshore
Township of Pelee
Town of Tecumseh

Attention: Municipal Council Clerks (for distribution)

RE: ESSEX REGION CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 2022 DRAFT BUDGET 30 DAY NOTICE TO MEMBER MUNICIPALITIES

Please find attached the 2022 Draft Budget for the Essex Region Conservation Authority (ERCA) as approved for circulation by the Board of Directors, on February 17, 2022. The Board of Directors has approved a 2.5% increase in municipal levies totalling \$85,684, as detailed in the attached levy allocation schedule.

Ontario Regulation 139/96 requires that participating municipalities receive a minimum a 30-day notice for which a meeting where a weighted and recorded vote will be taken, respecting non-matching levies. The weighted vote will take place on Thursday, April 14, 2022 at the regular meeting of the ERCA Board of Directors.

Should you have any questions regarding this 2022 Draft Budget, please feel free to contact Mr. Tim Byrne, tbyrne@erca.org or by phone 519-776-5209 ext. 350.

Thank you,

Tim Byrne

CAO/Secretary-Treasurer

Shelley McMullen

CFO/Director, Finance and Corporate Services

Attachments: ERCA 2022 Draft Budget, Discussion & Analysis